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Comments: Wilderness protection and the integrity of the resource is the priority, not user friendly modifications

that promote recreation and eventual overuse. Fixed anchors etc are bad ideas and are antithetical to the

protection of the wilderness experience Americans need. Those anchors and other fixed equipment installations

are a violation of The Wilderness Act as well.

 

As a user, hiker, climber of our lands, I am totally opposed to these plans. 


